
02/11/2020 

MR Kevin Whelpton 
95 / 80 Evans ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
kevin@kalins.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1233 - 68 - 90 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I fully oppose this application for the following reasons -

The increased noise this will bring is very evident & the effect this will have on over 55's.

The amount of open space provided for residents is quite limited, this space will suffer 
considerable should these works go ahead.

The re-commencement of further constructional noise & disruption which we have endured 
now for over two years which will be intolerable.

The application was not referred nor discussed with our Residents Committee prior to 
lodgement.
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